
 
Girls working with computers to create cool things. 

 
 

Girls Create with Technology is designed to engage girls in computer science and STEM activities.  

Girls participating in the program will receive advanced training in various aspects of Computer 

Science from Lewis University faculty and students.  Along with a summer camp (4 days, 9am-2pm), 

we offer Maker Sessions during the school year.  These classes are held from 9:00am-12:00pm. 

We will meet in the Computer Science labs located in the Science Center on the main campus 

of Lewis University. They are designed for girls in 6th through 10th grade and each session will 

focus on using technology to design and create a certain type of object.   

No experience is necessary.   

Girls may attend any or all of the classes, but they must register for each session separately.  

 

Our next Maker Sessions is Saturday, Dec 1, 2018 from 9:00am-12:00pm. 

 
 

In this session, participants will learn to create computer programs with App Lab. App Lab is a web-

based programming tool that lets you create short computer games and surveys that you can run on 

your phone & share with friends and family, Registration is now open for this session. 

 

Mark your calendar for our upcoming sessions. 

 January 25, 2019  

 March 2, 2019  

 May 14, 2019  
 

 

To receive notifications of upcoming Girls Create with Technology events,  

sign-up at http://eepurl.com/cWdXEv or follow us on  

Facebook (www.facebook.com/girlscreatewithtech) or Twitter (@girlscreatetech) 

http://lewisu.edu/campuses/pdf/Directions_Romeoville.pdf
https://code.org/educate/applab
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSck_FqyaHn8X_Q70Eh9oYNHoMeVUHNhyTuJ66cJ5bNo-7-whQ/viewform
http://eepurl.com/cWdXEv
https://www.facebook.com/girlscreatewithtech/
https://twitter.com/girlscreatetech
https://code.org/educate/applab

